Painesville Moose Lodge 490 and Valued

Veterans..Stuff the Bus!

On Saturday October 6, 2018, the Valued
Veterans along with the Painesville Moose
Lodge # 490 sponsored a Stuff the Bus
event at our Lodge. The Sub Zero Mission
sponsors the Stuff the Bus events all
around Lake, Cuyahoga and Ashtabula
counties to provide winter jackets, sleeping
bags, winter hats and gloves, blankets and
other items that are given to the homeless
people and the homeless veterans in our
area to use in the Ohio winter. We ran the
event from 12 m to 4 pm. The VV crew
grilled hot dogs for the bus crew and
whom ever wanted to stop by. We had a
great turn out and had lots if donations
from our lodge members. Lodge members
also gave cash donations for this cause. |
heard from a few of our lodge members
that the Elks lodge down the street wanted
to get involved, so next year, | will reach
out the their club and make it a joint
venture.
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